NYI Article

All around the MidSouth District youth groups are gathering their crews and preparing to descend on TNU once again for TNT@TNU 22! We are looking forward to having yet another great year on the hill. Spending time displaying our gifts and talents, enjoying friendly competition, and connecting to the entire South East NYI Family. 

I want to say how proud I am of our leaders and students for rallying back after what has been a LONG season missing two consecutive TNT events. I believe we are in a solid place and that our numbers will reflect the passion that our students and leaders have for gathering together and being a part of this great event. 

Checks should be sent to Stephen Kihnley at Nashville First Church and Church Registration Forms sent to Diann Shamsabadi, both of which are to be post marked by Friday February 11, 2022. 

DISTRICT QUIZZING

Saturday February 12, 2022 the District Finals for Quizzing will be taking place at Hendersonville Nazarene at 159, Luna Lane, Hendersonville, TN 37075. 
Rick and his team have continued to do a fantastic job of leading our students and providing this opportunity for students to dig deep into God’s word, hide it in their hearts, and enjoy it with their friends. Please contact RICK HILL 615-364-2367 for information about starting a quizzing ministry at your local church! 

CAMP 

Stephen Kihnley our Camp Lead is already hard at work with his teams getting things in line for Camp. He and I have been in communication with Pastor Nick Peoples of Crossroads Church in Ocean Springs to work on making sure that transportation is provided for our Mississippi family. Nick has done a great job researching and securing the contract with a company out of Meridian. If you would like to plan for your students to ride that bus to camp. Please contact Pastor Nick Peoples. 

NYC 23

NYC is less than 17 months away!! Make plans, start saving, and praying about who all will be attending this life changing event in TAMPA FLORIDA, on July 3-10, 2023! 

Jamin Wentworth, our NYC Lead, and many of our council members and I are headed to NYI Leadership Conference in Tampa in early March. After LC, we will be much closer to printing and producing materials for your local church to use in making plans for NYC. We can’t wait to see what the Lord has in store! 

These are the updates I have for you right now in the world of NYI. Know that you are loved and please don’t hesitate to reach out if there is anyway we can come alongside of you in your ministry to youth and their families. 

We are BLUE. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]We are GREEN.
We are MidSouth

Rev. Jeremy W. Byler 
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